October 14th, 2023, Al-Anon Fall Conference
District 8 Report
Mary H.

Greetings from District 8!
How can summer already be over? We have been busy planning our annual District 8 Fall Festival which is being held at 5:30pm on Thursday November 9th, 2023, at Cedar Hills Community church in Cedar Rapids. Dinner will be offered by Zio Jonho’s for a $10 donation. We will also be holding a silent auction along with a bake sale. AA and Al-Anon speakers will be featured at this event. Fliers are available on our website and here at the conference. 
District 8 members who participated in the 2023 Serenity Weekend reported that they had a great time getting to know a wider range on Al-Anon members and appreciated the wonderful fellowship and accommodations. 
We are happy to welcome a new Al-Anon meeting to District 8. The Al-Anon “Courage Within” family group of Urbana will have its first meeting on October 8th, with regular weekly meetings on Sundays at 7pm at the Urbana Christian Church in Urban, IA. We now have 11 registered in-person Al-Anon meetings and 1 Alateen meeting each week. For more District 8 meeting information, please visit https://www. cedarrapidsareaal-anon.org/meetings/ 
Together in purpose! 
Peace and blessings, 
Mary H. 
DR District 8
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